Town of Little Black
2021 Annual Meeting
April 20, 2021

Chairman Dan Hoffman called the 2021 annual meeting to order at 7 PM. He
proceeded by asking the clerk to read the minutes from the 2020 annual meeting.
Ken Nernberger made a motion to accept the 2020 annual meetings minutes as
written. Norbert Goessl seconded. Motion carried.

Dan then went on to review the 2020 annual report. The starting balance for 2020
was $150,917.31, - $838.91 carry over from 2019, tax refunds of over payment of
taxes. Total income for 2020 was $1,272,956.61. The 2020 total

expenses were $1,423,035.01. Leaving and ending balance of $100,508.12.

Allan Peissig made a motion to accept the 2020 annual financial report.

Ken Nernberger seconded. Motion carried.

On behalf of the town board Chairman Hoffman thanked Norbert Goessl, Troy
Hoffman, Bryan Jochimsen, the road crew, that kept the roads clear all winter and
for their hard work in maintaining the roads. Allan Peissig for his cemetery work.
He also thanked the recycling employees, Andy, Gavin, and Garret.

There was some discussion on road, but mostly about the new super product that
makes roads like concrete for a cost of about $6000.00 per mile. You apply 15
gallons of product in 2000 gallon of water and spray it on the road. The thought
was maybe someone should view a road that was done with this product. Allan,
Norbert and Kenny volunteerd to take a road trip.

Dan also reported that they have hired a new grader man and his name is

Ted Obermann.

A motion was made by Norbert Goessl to hold next year’s 2022 annual meeting
April 21* at 7 PM. Ken Nernberger seconded. Motion carried.

With no further business Norbert Goessl made a motion to adjourn at 8:10 PM.
Marian Nernberger seconded. Motion carried.

JoAnn Smith, Sec.



